From: Dave Gelsleichter <davegels@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 8:09 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 Cola

CAUTION:External email.

Retirees in Plan 1 need a consistent and substantial COLA to prevent further loss of purchasing power.

URGE YOU TO DO ALL YOU CAN TO SEE THIS IS PASSED IN THE NEXT 2022 SESSION

THANK YOU

DAVID GELSLEICHTER

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.




